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Portion of Tronson Road closed next week for utilities upgrade 
 
A temporary road closure will be required for a portion of Tronson Road next week while crews 
upgrade water service utilities.  
 
Starting Tuesday, August 11, the 6700 and 6800 blocks of Tronson Road will be closed to traffic 
and detours will be in place. The project is expected to be complete by Friday, August 14, with 
work taking place between 7:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. daily.  
 
There will be no access except for property owners in these blocks. Every effort will be made to 
minimize disruption in the area. 
 
The City apologizes for any inconvenience this disruption may cause and appreciates your 
understanding.  
 
For more information: 
Utilities Coordinator 
250-550-3620 
 
Below is a map of the project area. 
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